
LUTRON ELECTRONICS CO., INC.

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

19-May-2022

Subject: Long Term Request for Confidentiality - JPZ0142 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is to formally request long term confidentiality, per the FCC Rules 47 CFR 0.457 

and 0.459, for materials or information submitted to the Commission to be withheld from 

public inspection. 

For all models in this submission, the following items are Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. 

confidential information that must be from public inspection by potential competitors to protect 

our business. 

1 . Schematic 
2. Operation Description
3. Bill of Materials
4. Block Diagram

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel J. Schlegel 
Standards Compliance Supervisor 
Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. 

7200 SUlER ROAD 
COOPERSBURG, PA 18036-1298 

lELEPHDNE 610 282-3800 
FAX 610 282-3769 


